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Serving Christ through medicine and teaching in Kijabe, Kenya 

We’re Legal . . . 

The last four months have been busy but GOOD! We apologize for this late update. 

Since then, we celebrated Kate’s 2nd and Luke’s 5th birthdays, Maureen’s parents 

and sister, Lorraine, came for a visit, we attended our first SIM annual conference, 

went on a safari, continued our language learning, Maureen attended a Community 

Health conference, and we are FINALLY legal residents!!! This all in addition to our 

normal life and work in Kenya. Thank you for praying and supporting us! 

Thankfu l l y  Busy  and  Work  Perm i ts  

J u n e  2 0 1 4  

¶ June 6-10 - Moffat Mid-

Term break 

¶ July 12 - Moffat Gradua-

tion 

¶ Early August - move into 

our new house 

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  

Partner with us through 

the secure SIM link, at 

www.mcalhaney.com, 

or by mail: 

¶ SIM USA                         

P.O. Box 7900             

Charlotte, NC 28241 

¶ Place “McAlhaney” 

and our Missionary 

ID (013141) in the 

memo field 

H o w  t o  J o i n  U s 

On Safari in Maasai Mara 
with Maureen’s Parents  

and Sister (Lorraine) 

Communi t y  Hea l th  Pro jec t  

I (Maureen) have been involved with the Community Health Project of Kijabe     

Hospital for the last three months. My interest in community health began when I          

attended a conference taught by the late Dr. Dan Fountain in 2011. He impressed 

upon me the need to start with the community if one wished to changed lives in  

Africa, since people are still ingrained in traditional tribal beliefs. Most seek help 

first in traditional medicine and go to a hospital as a last resort. At this point, the 

patient is at the worst possible state to be cured. When I was working in the surgery 

department at Kijabe Hospital, I realized that I daily asked myself: “why is this     

patient coming so late in the disease process?” One of the most common procedures 

here is the placement of an esophageal stent (palliative for esophageal tumors). I 

did not see this in my entire training in the US, but it is done daily here. An obvious 

solution is to intervene much earlier in the disease process and this why I chose to 

be involved in community health. 

The Community Health Project has been working in needy communities, training   

volunteers to teach mothers for a safe pregnancy, delivery, and a healthy baby. They 

share the hope of the gospel as well as train lay volunteers as peer health educators. 

The last three months have taught me that this is not an easy task. I have been       

involved in writing and editing reports, assisted in preparing scientific presenta-

tions for conferences by our Kenyan staff, attended a training course, attended a 

community health scientific conference in Kisumu, and improved systems within 

the project to allow it to be more efficient and effective. I have also been to commu-

nity health volunteer trainings held in the community and visited new mothers and 

their newborns in the villages. Due to language limitations I was more of an          

observer, but it is inspiring to see how these community health volunteers are so 

motivated to improve the health in their own communities. I hope to continue 

working with this team and share more stories with you of how lives are being 

changed. This opportunity allows me to invest in the future health of Kenya and be 

able to be a wife, mother, and help our family thrive on the field. Please pray with 

me that God will continue to open my eyes to what His will is for me, whether it is at 

home or in my ministry. 

http://www.medsend.org/
https://usanet.sim.org/SIMGift/index.php?FundID=013141-001&LNme=McAlhaney&Dsg=Support
http://www.mcalhaney.com


We’re several weeks into the third term and I (Tim) am enjoying teaching and            

mentoring. I’m teaching the History of Israel, Doctrine of the Church and the book of 

Acts. Much of April was spent gathering information and preparing lectures. There’s 

still much to do but I’m mostly keeping ahead of the students.  Please pray for me as 

I get even more involved in the lives of students and leadership at Moffat. In the 

coming academic year I will take on the role of Spiritual Life Director - still learning 

all that this position entails. Pray that God will give me wisdom for this ministry. 

In addition to teaching, I do spend time each week mentoring individual students, 

attending student-led bible studies, and encouraging students regarding their    

practical ministries. We have great students who work really hard to keep up with 

school work and participate in active ministry. Almost weekly a student in my   

practical ministry group will mention leading someone to Christ.  

Please pray that God will protect these young men and women as they study and 

serve. From what I’ve seen, Kenya has a shortage of pastors and there is also a need 

to evangelize unreached peoples in northern Kenya. God is preparing these students 

to do great things. Yet, they struggle constantly - especially for school fees. Mid-term 

break is coming up and many students will need to raise money to pay for the      

remainder of the term. Pray that family and friends will give as God leads. 

Pra ises  and  Prayer  Requests  
Praises: 
¶ For keeping us healthy and safe as there have been terrorist incidents occurring 

in Kenya. 

¶ For a good and refreshing time with family as they experienced our life here. 
¶ For family and friends who pray for us and love us from afar. 

¶ For our work permits being approved. 

¶ For the family who loaned us their vehicle while on home assignment. 

Prayer requests: 

¶ To make it to 100% on our monthly support (currently at 80%) as we prepare 
to stay an additional year. 

¶ For our kids to feel at home here in Kenya. 

¶ For additional funds to purchase a vehicle to make us more efficient. 

¶ For Maureen to find balance between family, ministry, and running a household. 

¶ For Tim to influence students through personal mentoring, to be a positive role 
model, and to encourage students as they grow in their faith.   

Packages 

Tim & Maureen McAlhaney 

SIM Kenya 

PO Box 60875 

00200 City Square 

Nairobi, Kenya 

 

Letters/Cards 

Tim McAlhaney 

Moffat Bible College 

PO Box 70 

Kijabe 00220 

Kenya, East Africa 

tim.mcalhaney@sim.org 

maureen.mcalhaney@sim.org 

www.mcalhaney.com 

They’re Growing Up 
So Fast! 

Mof fa t  B ib le  Co l lege  

+ÉÄȭÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ 

Luke has grown taller and enjoys preschool and playing outside with dirt, rocks, and 

sticks.  He loves to run, play cactus tag, and kick soccer ball with Dad.  He’s learning 

some Swahili words and has brushed up on Chinese since his grandparents’ visit. He 

misses them much and is wanting to go to TX again. Kate 

has developed a love for singing.  She can sing Do-re-mi, 

Amazing Grace and Tomorrow among many others.  She 

loves dolls, listening to music, watching  Annie and       

running around with Luke. She sings first thing in the 

morning and as she plays. She is very sociable. 

mailto:tim.mcalhaney@sim.org
mailto:maureen.mcalhaney@sim.org
http://www.mcalhaney.com/

